
          
 

Clár / Agenda 
Ordinary Meeting 

Trim Municipal District 

2.00pm, 21st March 2025, Trim Civic Offices 
1.0 Confirmation of Minutes 

1.1 Confirmation of Minutes from the Special Meeting of 29th January 2025 

1.2 Confirmation of Minutes from the Ordinary Meeting of 14th February 2025 

2.0 Matters arising from the Minutes 

3.0 Expressions of Sympathy and Congratulations 

4.0 Statutory Business 

4.1 Transportation 

4.1.1 To receive an update on the ‘Proposed R161 Navan to Trim 
Pathfinder Scheme' 

4.1.2 To receive a Progress Report on works undertaken/planned for 
Trim Municipal District. 

4.2 Rural Regeneration 

4.2.1 To consider the Chief Executives Report on the Part 8 
application (PT/MH193) in relation to the proposed playground 
on the Green, Longwood 

4.3 Economic Development 

4.3.1 To receive an update on the Enfield Town Centre First Plan 

4.4 Corporate Affairs & Governance 

4.4.1 To note the Municipal District Allocations submitted by Councillors 
on behalf of Trim Municipal District 

5.0 Notice of Questions 

5.1 Submitted by Councillor Paul O'Rourke 

"Can the Council provide an update on the motion presented in 2023 regarding the 
installation of a dog park in Trim? Specifically, what progress has been made, what 
challenges (if any) have been identified, and is there a projected timeline for the delivery of 
this amenity?" 
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6.0 Notice of Motions 

6.1 Submitted by Councillor Dave Boyne 

“I call on Meath County Council to agree to allowing Loading Bays to be used as Taxi-ranks 
after 6pm in the Trim MD area.” 

6.2 Submitted by Councillor Dave Boyne 

"I call on Meath County Council to commit to putting speed bumps on the approach roads to 
all towns, villages, schools, and Churches, in the Trim MD area." 

7.0 Correspondence 

8.0 Any Other Business 
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